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Meghraj Group is delighted to announce that it has completed the sale of its infrastructure

consulting business, based in India, to the Indian subsidiary of Fichtner Group, Germany’s leading

independent engineering and consulting enterprise. Meghraj and Fichtner’s relationship goes back

several years, and we have partnered on several proposals over this time.

Chandrashekar Iyer and the team of highly experienced infrastructure consultants are now

transferring to Fichtner India. Meghraj Group would like to thank Chandrashekar for his leadership

of Meghraj Capital, India, both in leading the investment banking business, and for starting and

building the consulting business over the last decade. We would also like to thank all members of

the consulting team for their hard work and dedication and wish them well in in this next phase of

their careers.

For more information, please contact info@meghraj.com


